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Glenwood High School 
Works notification  14 May 2022 

A project to upgrade Glenwood High School is underway. This project will improve the education facilities 
at the school and support the growing student community.  

Site establishment 

On Saturday, 14 May, the building contractor, Richard Crookes Constructions (RCC), will begin to establish 
the site at Glenwood High School to prepare for the start of bulk excavation. 

As part of site establishment, RCC will: 

• investigate the site to assess ground conditions and confirm the site boundary 

• install hoarding and fencing to minimise dust and separate the work zone from the operational 
school grounds 

• install site accommodation and access pathways. 

Materials will be delivered via the current site access gate on Glenwood Park Drive. Traffic control will be in 
place where required to direct traffic and ensure the safety of students, staff and the community.  

Bulk excavation works will start once the Development Application has been approved by Blacktown City 
Council. 

Working hours 

Working hours are 7 am to 6 pm, Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm Saturday.  

No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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